
General Orders January 2020

President's Special Project - Quilts Of Valor

Hello, Everyone!

I hope everyone's Holidays were filled lots of happiness and great family time.

Now's the time to start planning fund raisers or gathering items to raffle off for QOV.

I'm so thankful to all of those who have sent in money or presented checks at

Fall Conference.  Let's see how much more money can be raised for the second

half of Jennifer's term.  It is for a really wonderful program and a fantastic way to

honor our Veterans.

I still need 7 October reports.  I have sent report forms to those Auxiliaries and

hopefully I'll get them soon.  It only takes a couple of minutes to fill out the

report.  Please take the time to do so.

I have made a new report form for the April 1st report.  Please throw the first

report form for 2019-2020 away. I will only take report form for April 1st using the

new report form for April 1st.  In the heading for the new report form  it says for the  

April 1st report.

Anyone who is still interested and hasn't done so can still apply to become a

"Presenter."    There is still a great demand for new applicants.  Everyone who has 

attended a Quilts Of Valor Presentation this year has commented on what a 

wonderful event it is.  Please consider becoming one.

Respectfully,

Patrice Pruitt

PSP Chairperson - Quilts Of Valor

speedwaypatrice@yahoo.com

5823 Hollister Dr., Speedway, IN 46224

317-487-2185 (NO TEXT)


